STATEMENT OF WPXU-LD

ION Media LPTV, Inc. (“ION”), licensee of VHF digital low power television station
WPXU-LD, Amityville, New York, is providing this statement to be submitted with the
application (“Application”) for special temporary authority filed by American Broadcasting
Companies, Inc. (“ABC”), licensee of WABC-TV, New York, New York (“WABC”), to enable
the Metropolitan Television Alliance (“MTVA”) to install a temporary test panel type antenna on
the One World Trade Center complex in Lower Manhattan (“1 WTC”) in order to evaluate
whether VHF signal reception might be improved by relocating the facilities of WABC-TV,
channel 7; WPIX(DT), channel 11 and WNET, channel 13 (collectively, the “NYC VHF
Stations”), to One World Trade Center. ION has agreed, and hereby consents, to permit MTVA
and the NYC VHF Stations to use channel 12 for the tests as described in the Application. ION
understands that the tests will be conducted during the overnight hours for a duration of no more

than two weeks.
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